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Please join us on the University of Iowa campus 
for a relaxed, inspiring evening of sharing, collaboration, and connecting  
with your fellow foreign language teachers from the state of Iowa.  
 

 
 

 
 

5:00-5:15 Welcome 

5:15-5:45 Invited Presentation (TBA) 

5:45-6:45 Discussion Groups & Light Dinner 

6:45-7:45 Round Robin “Best Practices” Rotation 

7:45-8:00 Wrap-Up Discussion and Final Thoughts 

  

 
 
 
Planning to attend? 
RSVP by May 5, 2011 
to Pam Wesely at pamela-wesely@uiowa.edu or 319-335-5261 
(please note unusual spelling of last name if you are typing it) 
 
 
Got a great idea? 
If you have a lesson or an activity idea that you could present in 15 minutes to a 
small group as a “Best Practice” during the Round Robin, we would LOVE to 
have you!  Please contact Pam Wesely as soon as possible to volunteer.  We 
would provide technology and other resources (copies, etc.) if needed, and we 
could also write a letter of support for your professional dossier. 
 
 
Got questions? 
Contact Pam Wesely at pamela-wesely@uiowa.edu or 319-335-5261. 
 


